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Are you interested in joining Hillcrest's badminton team? Come to Mr. Perry's room, room 
153, at lunch today to learn more. All grades welcome!  
 

 

Saturday April 22nd is Earth Day.  This week, students and staff from all over the district will be 
participating in the Earth Day Eco-Week Challenge. Eco Week is 4 days dedicated to helping 
save the environment and combat climate change. 

To play all you need to do is register a team using the QR code found on the event posters and 
then submit a photo and description of how you accomplished the challenge for that day.  You 
will find the posters around various areas and hallways of the school. 

Your team can be your class, a group of friends, a club, or even the whole school, you just 
need a minimum of 10 members. Each day your participation gives your team a chance to win 
a pizza party and on the fourth day, each participant has a chance to win from over 100 
individual prizes! 

If you have questions look for the posters or ask Ms. Litz.   Connect via the QR code to get 
started. 

Today is the first day of the Earth Day Eco Week Challenge. Today's theme is reducing 
electricity, so find a way today to reduce your usage by turning off the lights at lunch, having a 
class that learns outside, or finding another way to reduce electricity use. 

Tomorrow, we want to use less natural gas by turning down the heat so bring a sweater as it 
may be colder.  
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